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31st July, 2020 
 
Results Day (Thursday, 20th August) 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
  
Further to our letter dated 7th July 2020, I can now confirm that Year 11 examination results will be emailed 
to students.  This decision has been made in order to avoid the gathering of students at school on Results 
Day and the complexities around social distancing on site and other restrictions. 
  
Results will be emailed out to students via their school ‘castellalunmail.com’ email address (normally used 
alongside Google Classroom) by approximately 9:15am on Thursday, 20th August.  If students have not 
recently accessed their school email account, it would be a good idea for them to check that they have 
remembered their log-in details.  It is not possible to email parents/carers directly with these results.  If 
further support is required with log-in details, please contact Mrs Carol Jones (Systems and Data Manager) at 
carol.jones@castellalun.flintshire.sch.uk as soon as possible. 
 
Following receipt of results, should you feel it necessary, there will be an opportunity for you to speak with a 
member of the Senior Leadership Team who will be on hand with individual appointment slots available on 
Thursday 20th August and Friday 21st August to provide support (including Sixth Form advice). You will be 
able to book an appointment on either day by phoning/emailing our main reception on 01978 760238 or 
reception@castellalun.flintshire.sch.uk between 9am and 4pm.  Appointments should only be necessary if 
you have any queries regarding exam grades and/or to discuss entry to our Sixth Form.  If you have questions 
about Sixth Form in advance of Results Day, please feel free to direct those to our Assistant Headteacher and 
Director of Sixth Form, Mr Kevin Davies  (kevin.davies@castellalun.flintshire.sch.uk), who will be pleased to 
help. 
 
After the publication of results there will be further emails from Mr Kevin Davies sent to all Year 11 students 
regarding Sixth Form enrolment, and students will have an opportunity to confirm their return to Sixth Form 
on our Enrolment and Induction Day for Year 12 on Thursday 3rd September, even if they hadn’t already 
indicated this to us prior to Results Day.  If students are unsure whether they qualify for entry into Sixth 
Form, they should take the opportunity to contact Mr Kevin Davies before enrolment.  Further details will be 
provided in the emails students will receive between 20th August and the start of term on 3rd September. 
 
In order to keep up to date with the latest information, please keep an eye on your email, students’ Google 
Classroom Year 11 Noticeboard, on our website and social media before Results Day. 
  
We hope you find this letter helpful.  If you need any further information please do get in touch. 
 
 Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Paula Williams 
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